
 

January 2021 

 

Dear Hollywood Area Business,    

    

The Hollywood Boosters Business Association (HBBA) is one of the oldest Business Districts in Portland 
and is steeped in rich history and tradition.  While continuing to embrace the past, we look for ways to 
improve and opportunities for growth for our businesses. Please sign up now!! 
 
2020 was a tough year for local businesses and residents with COVID restrictions and several business 
shutdowns.  We have missed our usual activities, but we have stayed connected and boosted businesses 
whenever we can through social media, e-newsletters and shopping local. Pick up the Hollywood Star to 
see our full-page ads promoting local businesses and programs from September – December 2020! 
 
How do we keep the Hollywood district an energetic and vital part of Portland? How do we bring more 
resources and value to all local businesses and professionals? How can we grow our businesses but 
retain our district’s charm? The answer is YOU!   
 
Help us shape the future of the Hollywood District by becoming a member of the Hollywood Boosters. 
The Hollywood Boosters is a non-profit business alliance that supports the district and provides 
resources to the local businesses.  
 

• Our website www.hollywoodpdx.com highlights our directory of businesses, showcases 
different business members each month, and features continuously updated photos and 
information about the business district. 

• Hollywood Clean and Safe Program challenges businesses to keep the area and sidewalks 
around their business clean and welcoming; provides Hollywood Clean & Safe signs to put in 
business windows; and contracts with someone to clean up debris and report trouble areas.  

• A formal partnership with the Portland Police Bureau supports targeted crime prevention and 
suppression efforts in the Hollywood District. 

• Finally, we look forward to supporting events again when restrictions are limited including the 
Rose Festival Junior Parade, Veteran’s Day Parade, Christmas Caroling, Business Networking 
Socials and monthly Booster Luncheons featuring guest speakers.  

 
Although the current COVID pandemic has stopped or limited our regular events, we are still committed 
to working with fellow businesses to keep our area economically viable. We have a lot of exciting plans 
for 2021, but we need you to join!   You can complete a paper membership form, attach a check to an 
invoice, or pay online. More questions? Call one of our Board Members: Paul Clark 503-281-8891, 
Maura White, 503-709-1103, Heidi Settlemier 503-307-1502, Mary Wohler 503-730-9492, Jan Tolman 
503-201-7341, Ed Fredenburgh 503-686-5510, or Evonne Serpa 503-774-3668. 
     
Get involved, find your voice, and become a Hollywood Booster member today.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Maura White 
Volunteer Booster President, Email: hollywoodboosters@gmail.com 
 

http://www.hollywoodpdx.com/


2021 MEMBERSHIP DUES INVOICE 

FROM: Maura White, Volunteer President, Hollywood Boosters, cell 503-709-1103 
DATE: January 2021  
RE: Annual Membership Dues 
 
Membership Dues for the 2021 Calendar Year for the Hollywood Boosters Business are listed below.  
Dues are based on business size, but if your business needs to pay a different rate due to budget 
constraints, please list that in “other”. We want you to be part of our Association, so please pay what 
you can!  

Employees  Dues: 
______  1   $75.00  
______  2- 5   $125.00  
______  6- 30   $200.00  
______  31 - 50  $350.00  
______  151+   $500.00  
______    Other: __________ 
 
Optional donation to Hollywood Clean & Safe Donation program: _______________________ 
 
Business:______________________________________________________________________ 
Participating Member(s):_________________________________________________________ 
Address:_______________________________________________________________________ 
Work Phone: ___________________________Cell:__________________________________ 
Website & Facebook pages:_______________________________________________________ 
Email:_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please return form to: 
Hollywood Boosters Business Association, 2000 NE 42nd Ave PMB 388, Portland, OR 97213-1399 
(Or drop it off at Township Properties or Mother & Child Education Center). 
  
To Pay by Credit Card: ______________________________________________________________  

16-digit Visa or Master Card   Exp Date   Security Code 
 

Due to a breach with our website payment portal, we are encouraging renewal by paper at this 
time.   

 

By joining the Boosters, you will receive e-newsletters, be listed in our online business 
directory, and will be provided opportunities to become active in HBBA programs, meetings, 
and events. Monthly lunch meeting dates for 2021 are TBA due to current restrictions. We 
usually hold them on the first Wednesday of the month. 
 
Email: hollywoodboosters@gmail.com 
 
Phone contact: 503-281-8891 (Paul Clark, Township Properties) or Maura White, 503-709-1103 
 

Hollywood Boosters Inc. EIN – 93-0499481 
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